
 

	

May 13, 2024 
 
ATTN: All Bidders 
Project:  CHS New Shop Building Project 
 
Subject: Notice of Bid Results and Determination of Low Bidder 
 
On Friday, May 10, 2024 at 2:00pm, CCSD received bids for the Craig High School New Shop Building 
Project.  A total of 2 bids were received.  All bids included the required submittal items, acknowledged receipt 
of all addenda, and appeared to be responsive bids.  A copy of the bid tally is attached for your reference. 
 
Craig City School District’s available funding for the project is sufficient to award the project. 
 
After evaluating the received bids in accordance with the above requirements, the bid submitted by CBC 
Construction for the total bid amount of $1,084,469.90 is determined to be the lowest bid. 
 
In accordance with State of Alaska requirements, Notice of Award will not be issued until the expiration of a 
ten (10) day protest period beginning on the date of this Notice.  To be considered, a letter of protest must be 
received by 2:00pm on Thursday, May 23, 2024.  Letter of protest shall be submitted to: Chris Reitan, Craig 
City School District, PO Box 800, Craig, AK 99921. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the project and especially for all the hard work necessary in preparing a bid for 
the project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent 
 
CC: Trevor Sande, Principal Engineer and President, R&M Engineering, Inc., Ketchikan 
 Nycole Gizinski, Architect, R&M Engineering, Inc., Ketchikan 
 Melinda Bass, CCSD Business Manager 
 Daniel Nelson, CCSD Maintenance Director 


